
From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: 4/16/2014 1:22:08 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E/SED Discussion of impact of trees on pipeline integrity 

For some reason, that message at 10:54 AM didn't come through to me. Thanks. 

Steven Haine, P.E. 
Senior Utilities Engineer 
Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Phone: (415)355-5553 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 1:19 PM 
To: Haine, Steven K. 
Subject: FW: PG&E/SED Discussion of impact of trees on pipeline integrity 

Steve 
It was this email. 
Perhaps your system doesn't receive it as a calendar invitation? 
Anyway, you now have all the info! 
Thanks 
Laura 

Original Appointment 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 10:54 AM 
To: 'kenneth.bmno@cpuc.ca.gov'; Barnes, Bennie; Cowsert Chapman, Christine; Medina, Joe A; Singh, Sumeet; 
'Mathews, Suman (Suman.Mathews@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:Suman.Mathews@cpuc.ca.gov>)'; Doll, Laura 

Cc: 'Haine, Steven K.'; Blackburn, Tracey 
Subject: PG&E/SED Discussion of impact of trees on pipeline integrity 
When: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 1:00 PM-3:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Bishop Ranch Building Y (middle building) Conference Room 4016 

SB GT&S 0257393 

mailto:Suman.Mathews@cpuc.ca.gov


Contact phone number at Bishop Ranch: Tracey Blackburn at 925.328.5943 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 


